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We believe that there should be a full investigation of the handling of this 
matter by Speaker Silver, the Attorney General and the Comptroller.  We have 
been subpoenaed by JCOPE and we are fully cooperating with their investigation 
consistent with our legal responsibilities. We think that the public has a right to 
know which state employees were involved in decision making in this important 
matter. 
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